
 

 

The Israeli–Palestinian Conflict 

Edmund Optics is committed to responsible sourcing that supports a safe and secure supply chain.  

The ongoing armed conflict between Hamas-led Palestinian militant groups and Israel that began 

on October 7, 2023 has required a review of our process and procedures with regards to our Israeli 

suppliers.  

As a result of this review, we currently foresee no effects on our supply chain. We will be checking 

our supply chain regularly to ensure that we can continue to provide you with the excellent service 

you are accustomed to when dealing with Edmund Optics.  

Please reach out to the Director of Corporate Compliance if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jay Budd 
Director of Corporate Compliance 
Edmund Optics, Inc.  
Phone: 1-856-547-3488 x6238 
jbudd@edmundoptics.com 
http://www.edmundoptics.com/ 
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